
Employee Notice Regarding ACA Reports for 2024 Income Tax Filings 

New for 2025, the 1095-B and 1095-C Affordable Care Act reports for calendar year 2024 Income 
tax filings will not be printed and sent to employees.  Full-time employees may receive a copy of 
their statement upon request.  If you wish to request copies of these forms, you may do so by one of 
the following methods: 

Email:  sgolden@bgcsd.org 

Physical address:  Bainbridge-Guilford Central School District 
                                       Attn:  Business Office 
                                       18 Juliand Street 
                                       Bainbridge, NY  13733 

Phone:  607-967-6335 
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